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Officers 2024
President ……………….……….Kieth Huff
Vice-President………….…Steve Prescott
 Membership…………….Sherry Anderson
Treasurer…….………………...Tom Horton
 NCCC Governor…..…...………Joe Orrico
 Webmaster…….…….….Douglas Mariani
 Newsletter Editor &
      Recording Secretary……Debra Ruby

Board of Governors

 Russ Hill
 George McMullen
 Ann Meeuwenberg
 Ed Norris
 Laura Schavone
 Donna Stewart

Committee Chair
Banquet………….……Ann Meeuwenberg
Car Show………………..….……Kieth Huff
Care & Kindness…..…………Jean Pence
Charity………………..….….…….….…TBD
 Clothing………………Monica Valparaiso
 Historian..……………..……… Jan Works
 Meeting Hostess……….. Donna Stewart
 Public Relations………………………TBD
 Raffle.…………………….…..…………TBD
 Sergeant at Arms…………..…………TBD
 Sponsor Rep……………..……………TBD
 Trophies/Awards……………Tom Cuccio

 Car Show Champion
 Rally Champion
 Auto Cross champion

We are a car club made up of Corvette owners with a passion for a fine
driving machine, with the goal to participate in and support auto-related
activities, such as: car shows, auto-crossing, rallies, drag racing, caravans,
cruises, parades, etc.

CSS is incorporated as a non-profit organization in the County of Orange,
California.

We support (N.C.C.C.) National Council of Corvette Clubs, National
Corvette Museum, several social, civic, and charitable organizations.

http://www.calicintoranch.org/
https://www.patriotsandpaws.org/

https://www.stepsocal.org/
http://www.hishouseoc.org/1cms2/

Ronald McDonald House  https://www.rmhc.org/

Who We Are

We Support

CSS Family Updates



CSS Upcoming Events 2024

Car Shows:
Duke’s in Placentia every Wednesday @ 5-7pm

Buena Park Elks 1st Friday of month.

March 23 Kent Browning Auto Museum

April 6, 2024  Corvette Pirates 7 Day Caribbean Cruise

Please let us know of any events of interest to Club members.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

* SAVE your POP TOPS from cans for
the Ronald McDonald House! *

* Please bring your pop tops to our next
meeting and give them to Will.

Thanks!

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

This Month’s Trivia

Trivia Question for February: What year was Chevrolet founded?

 a. 1905

 b. 1907

 c. 1909

 d. 1911



The VP’s Column

The VP's Word
By Steve Prescott

Hi Everyone!

First off, I’d like to thank the Corvette Super Sport
family for entrusting me, a newer member to the
position of Vice President. And thank you to
Monica for being such a good role model. I hope I
can be at least half as efficient as she was!

I am looking forward to taking up where Vice
President Kieth left off with organizing outings for
our group. I have submitted possible ideas to the
board and your input is always appreciated! They
can be local, overnight or traveling events.

I have set up a destination for our March field trip.
It will be the Kent Browning Auto Museum on
Saturday, March 23 at 16625 Norwalk Blvd in
Cerritos. There are 2 industrial buildings. The
south building houses the Art Astor Collection of
50’s cars, antique radios, record players TVs and
different memorabilia of that era. The north
building houses Mr. Browning’s Personal
collection of 1953-1963 Corvettes, cars, boats
and motorcycles.

I hope this is a start to a lot of fun functions
coming in the future!

Thanks!
Steve Prescott

Feel free to get in touch with me anytime.

Email~ srprescott49@gmail.com

President
Kieth Huff

It's March already! Car show season, sunny day cruises,
meet-ups and destination drives are upon us. A few of us
got an early start with the Buena Park Elks lodge 1st Friday
show & shine in February. Will, VP Steve, Russ and I snuck
in between the rain. Steve managed to get a trophy for best
Hot Rod. His '68 is truly a work of art, not overdone, but so
tasteful, congrats Steve.

Our Board meeting was held at Laura's house, it felt good,
felt right being there. Since Tony suddenly passed, I was
happy to see the club showing Laura some love and I knew
we'd have some great snacks. Thanks Laura, for hosting.
Monica ran the meeting and at the end handed me the
reins. She's not going far and I'm sure I'll be reaching out for
her guidance and leadership from time to time.

Some of the business we discussed at the Board meeting
was our new officer. A brief election was held with a few
really qualified folks offering to step up. Russ was selected
and we're looking forward to his input. The level of talent in
this club is amazing and I know I'm not alone in anticipating
future events. I have a list of quite a few options for day runs
and destinations. We'd love more if anyone has any ideas. I
know a lot of these have been done in the past, but would
still be fun. Speaking of runs, meets and fun, we had 18+
cars at the 3rd Saturday gathering in Feb at LA Habra Bowl.
What do you all think of rotating locations once in a while to
get exposure and a shorter drive for other club members?
Discuss at the monthly meeting perhaps?

The All Corvette Car Show came up at the Board meeting.
I'm all in, and hope we are as a club. We need to  get
moving on this soon; I'll be reaching out to the Lodge to
secure the space or another location if needed. A couple of
other tib bits: I've started a Corvette Super Sports Facebook
page, please search for it and like and or join. I also started
a What’s App group, but not being 12 years old, I seem to
be a little challenged and the roll out is glitchy. Stay tuned
for developments. I like the What’s App for spontaneous talk
arounds for last minute happenings, urgent info blasts and
more. It's coming soon. I'm always available for a chat,
discussion or direction, reach out if I can help, 562 244
0244.

I'll see ya out there!
Kieth Huff



  General Meeting Minutes
       February 6, 2023

Officers present: Monica Valparaiso, Tom Horton, Sherry
Anderson, Kieth Huff, Debbie Ruby

Board Members present: Donna Stewart, Laura
Schavone, Ann Meeuwenberg, Ed Norris, George
McMullen, Steve Prescott

37 members present.

A quorum was declared by Monica Valparaiso.

Bill DeForrest led the members in the Pledge of
Allegiance.

Monica called the meeting to order at 7:04pm.

There were no guests for Donna to introduce.

A motion was made to waive the reading of the minutes
for last month’s meeting. It was a unanimous vote to
waive the reading.

Membership Secretary, Sherry Anderson, reported that
we have 68 members and a new roster was sent out via
email.

Treasurer, Tom Horton, reported the bank balance. He
renewed our PO Box and ordered two bricks from the
museum.

Vice President, Kieth Huff, talked about upcoming
events. Sherry and Phil talked about caravaning to The
Bowling Green Museum and other events. They will
create a list of events to plan. Mr. D’s car shows will start
again in March. Monica has flyers.

Joe Orrico, NCCC Governor, was absent.

Care and Kindness, Jean Pence, introduced this month’s
birthdays and anniversaries.

Will Grohmann, was absent. He is no longer our Charity
Representative.

Webmaster, Douglas Mariani, was absent.

Debbie Ruby, Newsletter Editor, thanked everyone for
pictures and articles. Check out the newsletter on our
website. Please email pictures to Rubypics@aol.com.
There is no cost to put an ad in the newsletter, so if you
have something to sell, please let her know. Debbie also
displayed a poster of Tony Schavone at the meeting.
There are two copies, one for Laura and one for the club.

Ann Meeuwenberg thanked Kieth for his help with the
Banquet. She hoped everyone had a good time and
plans to organize the event next year.

Pam shared that she and Bill will host a movie night at
their home this summer on August 24, 2024 at 6pm. It
will be a potluck. She asked that everyone brings their
own drinks, chairs, blankets, jackets etc.

Laura asked that we keep the Bowling Alley Parking Lot
Event going in Tony’s honor. The next one will be
February 17. She will also continue hosting the board
meetings at her home.

Ron K is hosting a Super Bowl party – February 11.
Please RSVP by February 8.

Elections! Nominations!
Kieth Huff was nominated for President and accepted the
nomination. Steve Prescott was nominated for VP and
accepted his nomination. There was a motion to vote by
hands. There was no opposition and both were elected to
their respective position.

Board Members will be voted on at the next board
meeting. The following were nominated for the vacated
board member position: Russ Hill, Doug Meeuwenberg,
Gary Maleski, and Sal Cruz.

Kieth wants to build up membership through social media
and create a CSS group chat on What’s App. He also
wants to get together with other car clubs in the area.

Clothing: Jackets, T-shirts and a baby jacket were sold.

Donna informed the club that our storage space was
cleaned out and new shelving was put in. She thanked
Phil, Sherry, Steve and Jeanne for their help.

There were four $15.00 winners for the Raffle and prizes.

Dinner raffle was won by Bill Wisnowski.

Yummy goodies were provided by everyone.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:44pm.

Respectfully submitted by,
Debbie Ruby
Recording Secretary



    Board Meeting Minutes
       February 20, 2024

Officers present: Kieth Huff, Steve Prescott, Tom Horton,
Sherry Anderson, Debbie Ruby

Board members present: Donna Stewart, Ann
Meeuwenberg, Laura Schavone, Ed Norris, George
McMullen

Others present: Linda Norris, Bill Wisnowski, Doug
Meeuwenberg, Russ Hill, Teresa and Sal Cruz, David
Dunn and Jeanne Prescott.

Former Vice President, Monica Valparaiso, called the
meeting to order at 7pm.

A quorum was declared by Monica Valparaiso.

Monica ran the meeting for Kieth. We welcomed our new
president, Kieth Huff.

Vice President, Steve Prescott, talked about upcoming
events and handed out a list of options for things to do
together. He found out that it takes six months to a year
to get into the magazine, Blue Bars.

Treasurer, Tom Horton, gave the current budget report
including the raffle funds. Government filing for our
non-profit organization has been done for this year.

Membership Secretary, Sherry Anderson, reported that
we only have 69 members.

NCCC Governor, Joe Orrico, was absent.

Webmaster, Douglas Mariani, was absent.

Newsletter Editor, Debbie Ruby, thanked everyone for
pictures. She asked that all articles and pictures be sent
to her by February 26.

Charities: Sherry talked with Will Grohmann. It was
suggested that one person could be a liaison for one
charity. For example, we will ask Pam DeForrest to
represent Patriots and Paws since she and Bill work next
door. We can then publicize donations in the newsletter.

We need to find a Publicity Chairman who can publicize
CSS events online.

Care and Kindness, Jean Pence, was absent. Let her
know if anyone is ill or in the hospital.

Old Business:
· Ann Meeuwenberg is thinking about a place in

Brea or Long Beach for next year’s banquet.

New Business:
· Pins were given to our new Officers: Kieth Huff,

President and Steve Prescott, VP.
o Board members voted on the vacant

board member seat. Russ Hill was
elected.

· Muckenthaler car show needs someone to run
their car show. We have always been part of their
“Corvette Corral” within their car show.

· Club Picture:
o Pam DeForrest is trying to set up a new

CSS club picture for our 65th year in
existence. She has a friend who has a
drone to take the picture, but it can’t be at
the Muckenthaler because it’s too close
to the Fullerton Airport.

· Charity Donations:
o A motion was made to split our funds in

half and give each charity money now.
The motion was voted on and passed.
Tom will have checks ready to deliver to
representatives of Patriots and Paws and
Calicinto Ranch at separate upcoming
meetings.

· Car Show:
o Kieth will be Car Show Chairman.
o We need to decide whether or not to have

one and then when and where to have it.
· Sherry organized a Ladies Brunch at CoCo’s on

Saturday, March 2 at 9:30am. She wants to make
this a monthly event with others organizing each
month.

Issues from the Floor:
· Donna reminded the board of the Potluck/Movie

Night at Bill and Pam’s home on August 24,
2024. She also said that members who host
events at their home can be reimbursed by the
club for up to $100.

· Steve Prescott is organizing an event at the
Browning Museum on March 23, 2024.

The board meeting adjourned at 8:05pm.

Next General Meeting at Sizzler: Tuesday, March 5, 2024

Next Board Meeting: March 19, 2024.

Respectfully submitted by,
Debbie Ruby
Recording Secretary



La Habra Bowl
February 17, 2024



Who Are Steve & Jeanne Prescott?
By Arthur Huhta

Steve and Jeanne Prescott are car buffs. They have more stories than I have ink to print them all. So,
trying to keep it brief, here we go.

Steve’s dad owned a sheet metal shop in Artesia and he learned craftsmanship there. At 16 years
old, he bought a ‘57 Chevy and learned basic mechanics fixing it. He bought and sold six cars and
settled on a ‘28 Ford roadster. Ooops, he sold that one too and bought a ‘28 Ford Tudor sedan. He
loved that car and drove it to the 1974 Street Rod Nationals in Tulsa, Oklahoma. Another transaction
was when he sold his ‘63 Porsche and bought a ‘64 Jaguar Mark V. He said, “That’s the one I’m sorry
l let it get away.” Add to this mix, a ‘54 Chevy work truck that he rebuilt and took it to the 1975
Memphis Nationals Meet.

Once, he advertised the ‘28 Ford for sale. An expensive limo pulled up. Four expensively dressed
Europeans stepped out, English actually. They liked the car and wanted to buy it. “He asked me to
raise it for him, because the roads were so awful in England. I refused, so the deal fell through,” said
Steve. He put in too much work to chop it lower. The English visitors left waiving a cordial good bye.
Later he learned that the buyer was musician Jeff Beck. Darn...no autographs.

Someone who Steve has not traded is Jeanne. They married in 1975 and have two sons, a daughter
and seven grandchildren. Jeanne’s love is horses. Their daughter has a mini ranch in Norco with two
horses. Jeanne's horse lives there.

Steve and Jeanne's relationship started before they married in 1975. They met when Steve was four
and Jeanne was three weeks old. Whoa...is that right? Yup. It seems that Jeanne’s parents were
neighbors and babysat young Steve. You can count the years. My calculator is smoking trying to
compute it.

Jeanne said, “Steve always loved Corvettes; so,
for Christmas his kids rented him one from the Exotic Car
Rentals in Beverly Hills in 2004. He chose a black one
and had it for 24 hours. When they returned, Steve asked
if it was for sale. It was. During the negotiations, the
dealer shared several celebrities who had rented that car.
Paul McCartney’s name came up. “After proving to me
it was true, there was no way I was going to let that car
get away. We now own that ‘01 C5 Corvette.” That’s one
more Corvette story. For years, Steve kept a magazine
cut-out of a ‘68 Corvette in his wallet. In 2011, a friend
found one in Arkansas. Steve bought it and trucked it out.
It has been completely customized.

Whew! Running out of ink. There are more stories.
Talk to Jeanne and Steve about the ‘74 Chevy 4x4 pickup
and the ’57 210 Wagon.

Save the wave, Art



NCCC PRESIDENT’s MESSAGE: February 2024

It’s February already! Super Bowl next weekend- maybe some new TV shows after that-Daytona 500
and most important our first meeting of the year on the 23rd in St. Louis. Everyone is welcome. The
hotel is hosting the Friday night hospitality room at 8:30 pm. They always do a great job so come and
join us!

Just a Reminder

INFORMATION: To make your reservation in our room block for the national meetings, you need to
go to our website under meetings where 2024 Sheraton Reservation bullet is. You cannot use the
Sheraton regular reservation site on the website to get into our block. ALSO – you need to have your
reservation in at least 3 weeks prior to the meeting date. There is also a tab if you need assistance
from the Sgt at Arms.

Convention registration is open now! Hope to see a great crowd in Joplin Missouri. This group has
worked hard on the events and other activities during the week. They are having a concourse and car
show, rally, low speed autocross and drag events. There is also a chance to drive on Route 66. The
valve cover races will be downtown after the car show and concourse. Come for the week or stay as
long as you like!

The first National Corvette Museum meeting of the year is next week. I am looking forward to seeing
what is planned for the coming year. No news on the plant tours but maybe I can get an update. The
museum is gearing up for the Caravans coming in September. If you are planning on attending, I
hope you have made your arrangements. Things are filling up fast. Don’t forget about the BASH in
April, that event is always full of information on what is new at Chevrolet!

Regions are gearing up for the 2024 competition season. Now is the time to ask questions and get
clarification on how the new format will work. Hopefully a bigger variety of events will be on the
calendar! No matter what you do, it is great to get out and “play” in your Corvette.

It’s almost spring!

Deb Murphy
NCCC President



Where You Can Find Corvette Parts and Merchandise

For those of you who have been into Corvettes for awhile most – or all – of the following will not be news to
you, but for you relative newcomers to the love of Vettes this offering is being made to help you find the parts
you may need for your classic or the trim add-ons you might want to buy to personalize your Vette or the
clothing, gear, etc. you might like to own to show others of your interest in the sport.

It’s amazing just how many publications are out there that are dedicated to Corvettes and how helpful many of
them can be. Following is a list and quick summary of the more popular catalogs that you might want to look
into. Most of them are available for routine periodic mailing if you request it, and most of them have a web site
from which you can peruse their offerings. Me, I prefer to receive the catalogs so that I can better see just
what’s out there I might not have not seen before.

The three largest, most popular catalogs with the most items that are non-“parts” are:

a. Mid America Motorworks, www.mamotorworkscom, (800) 500-1500;
b. Eckler’s Corvette, www.ecklersCorvette.com, (800) 327-4868;
c. Corvette America, www.CorvetteAmerica.com, (800) 458-3475.

Those publications periodically also publish catalogs geared specifically for a single generation of Corvettes so
when they ask you for the year and model you drive don’t be afraid to tell them.

Then there are catalogs that are almost exclusively for parts, especially of older model Corvettes:

a. Volunteer Vette Products, www.volvette.com, (865) 521-9100;
b.  J & D Corvette, www.jdcorvette.com, (800) 838-8353 (located locally in Bellflower, CA).

For trim and accessory items as well as clothes, furniture and the like, you should look at:

a. Corvette Central, www.CorvetteCentral.com, (800) 345-4122. They have an accessories catalog and a
separate catalog of parts, etc., for each generation of Corvettes.

b. Burston Marketing’s Corvette Collection, www.CorvetteCollection.com, (800) 653-1375.
c. And finally, the catalog from the retail store at the National Corvette Museum,

www.CorvetteMuseum.org, (800) 538-3883.

In addition to the above, you might also consider visiting the show rooms of Corvette Mike’s at 1133 North
Tustin Avenue and West Coast Corvettes, 1210 N. Kraemer Blvd., both are located near each other in
Anaheim just off the 91 freeway in Anaheim. They have a selection of GM authorized accessories and clothes
for sale, as well as an indoor Corvette sales room with used road gems. Both also maintain service
departments for  installing accessories and the like and for general maintenance of Corvettes. West Coast
Corvettes has a new catalog that was just released and is available for pick-up at the store. (Price is
pre-printed on each catalog as $12.95, but don’t be fooled, they’re free - just ask for one.)



CSS
Celebrations

February Birthdays
12 - Steve Prescott
15 - Doug Meeuwenberg
22 - Bill DeForrest

March Birthdays
 3 - Tom Cuccio
 4 - Bob Hopkins
 6 - Sarah Cheek
 7 - Richard Cheek
 9 - Claudia Hill
19 - Will Grohmann
25 - Sherry Anderson
26 - Phil Anderson
26 - Teresa Cruz

February Anniversaries

March Anniversaries
24 - Ron & Katie Kennedy



List of Corvettes At Connell Chevrolet For Sale
If interested, call DJ Martin at Connell Chevrolet @ 714-349-6663

5 New: 2024

Model / Style   Color   Selling Price Transmission

Stingray Coupe 1LT   Gray Metallic    $71,891   Automatic

ZO6 Convertible 3LZ   Arctic White    $160,725   Automatic

Stingray Coupe 2LT   Arctic White    $86,686   Automatic

Stingray Coupe 2LT   Torch Red    $86,686   Automatic

Stingray Convertible 3LT   Arctic White    $102,326   Automatic

9 Pre-Owned:

Year  Style    Color   Price   Miles

2020  Stingray Coupe 2LT  Yellow  Metallic  $67,999  8672

2020  Stingray Convertible 3LT Black    $77,898  4359

2022  Stingray Coupe 2LT  Torch Red   $72,999  25,190

2022  Stingray Convertible 3LT  Orange Tintcoat  $88,520  4387

2023  Stingray Coupe 1LT  Black    $69,999  2530

2023  Stingray Coupe 2LT  Arctic White   $79,999  5767

2023  Stingray Convertible 3LT Yellow Metallic  $89,999  3564

2023   Z06 Convertible 3LZ Rapid Blue   $149,999  12,528

2023   Z06 Convertible 3LZ Arctic White   $164,999  13,084



Connell Chevrolet is located at:
2828 Harbor Boulevard
Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Sales (714) 546-1200
Service (714)755-3335
Parts (714)546-9400

Website: www.connellchevy.com

Our Corvette Super Sports Dealer Representative
D.J. Martin is retiring after a long career at Connell
Chevrolet. The new point person for CSS members is
now Tim Connell, Sales Manager. I have known Tim for
over 25 years and sat down with him to get some
background history on Connell Chevrolet.

Tim is well versed in Corvettes and has participated in the
dealer training and Spring Mountain Driving for the C-5,
C-6, C-7, & C8’s.

The company was founded as Miller / Connell Chevrolet
and Oldsmobile in 1959 located in Newport Beach on
Pacific Coast Highway. John Connell bought out Miller and
moved the dealership to the present location in 1964, and
dropped the Oldsmobile line. Tim Connell is a
third-generation family member working at the dealership.

Paul Dodridge started working at the dealership in the late
1960’s and worked his way up to General Manager. Paul
bought out John Connell in the 1990’s. Paul passed the
torch to his son Wayne, and then to the present Owner
Tim Dodridge. Paul and Wayne have retired to Montana.

CSS members get a 10% discount on service and parts,
just show the service writer you club card. Should there
be any issue, contact Tim Connell. The Service Director is
Alan Vondra and the Service Manager is John Calvert.

Please show your support for Connell when you are
looking for any new vehicle or service needs, as Connell
has provided CSS with their continued support.

Joe Orrico
CSS Governor

In Other News:
Corvette Super Shots typically meets on the last
Saturday of each month at Prado Olympic Shooting Park at
the shotgun fields by the office and flags. Lunch at Flo’s
Cafe afterwards. All are welcome to join!

Prado Olympic Shooting Park
17501 Pomona Rincon Rd

Chino, CA 91708

Editor’s Note: rubypics@aol.com

Hi everyone! Reminding you that I welcome pictures and
extra articles from other members as long as you send them
to me at least five (5) days before the end of each month. I
especially need pictures and copy (articles) for events I do
not attend!

Thank you, Steve K and Steve P for sending me pictures.
Thank you, Art for sending me an article and picture. Thank
you, Eric for being my editor.

Remember to send me your business cards or other ads for
the For Sale page!

Please contact me about any comments or suggestions you
may have regarding the newsletter.

Thanks!

Debbie





$$$ FOR SALE! $$$

DebraRubyPhotography.com





Patriots and Paws
 Penny Lambright, Founder, Chairman of the Board

 1825 E. Via Burton
 Anaheim, CA 92806

 www.patriotsandpaws.org

 (714) 323-7229

Patriots & Paws New Warehouse in Anaheim



Calicinto Ranch
P.O. Box 1225

San Jacinto, CA 92581

www.calicintoranch.org

(951) 654-6838







Co
rve

tte Pirates

SAIL ALON   G WITH THE CORVETTE PIRATES ON OUR
18TH CORVETTE VACATION TO PARADISE

7 days - April 6, 2024
on Carnival’ s BRAND NEW MEGA SHIP THE JUBILEE

J o i n u s f o r a 7 d ay W e s t e r n C a r i b b e a n C r u i s e a b o a r d t h e B R A N D N E W b e a u t i f u l m e g a s h i p - t h e
C a r n i v a l J u b i l e e w h i l e s a i l i n g o u r w a y t o p a r a d i s e ! E v e r y o n e i s w e l c o m e !

W e s t a r t o u r a w e so m e j o u r n e y f r o m t h e f u n a n d f a b u l o u s P o r t o f G a l v e s t o n a n d h e ad t o t h e w a r m
b e a c h e s o f t h e E x o t i c W e s t e r n C a r i b b e a n . W e s h a l l v i s i t t h e s e f a n t a s t i c p o r t s o f c a l l :

M a h o g a n y B a y , C o s t a M a y a a n d C o z u m e l 7 f u n f i l l e d c r a z y d a y s w i t h 1 00 f a n t a s t i c C o r v e t t e
f r i e n d s i n p a r a d i s e . . i t d o e s n ' t g e t a n y b e t t e r t h a n t h a t !

S o m u c h C or v e t t e P i r a t e f u n p l a n n e d f o r t h i s e p i c ' o c e a n v i e w ' C o r v e t t e v a c a t i o n !
T o o m u c h t o l i s t h e r e - g o c h e c k o u t t h e c r a z y f u n !

C o r ve t t e P i r a t e a d v e n t u r e s t a r t s h e r e - - > w w w . c o r v e t t e p i r a t e s . c o m
L a u r i e T E X S c h w a b v e t t e t e x @ g m a i l . c o m    6    0 2 - 7 9 0 - 5 7 8 8

" S e e Y a L a t e r A l l i g a t o r T r a v e l "

JUBIL

# 1 8# 1 8# 1 8

Horsepower or rum .... we always have fun!












